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Christmas is coming to St Edmund’s and 
we need your help! 

 
We are very pleased to invite all pupils and parents of St Edmund’s to our 
2018 Christmas Fair on Thursday 13th December starting straight after 
school. There will be plenty of stalls and refreshments available as well as a 
very special guest – Father Christmas.  
Stalls will include: 

 Chocolate Tombola 
 Refreshments including hot dogs, mince pies and cakes 
 Bottle Tombola 
 Toy stall 
 Table games including lucky dips amongst others 
 Penalty shoot out 
 Selection of ‘Guess the…’ games for the chance to win prizes 
 Santa’s grotto 
 Raffle 

 
There will also be a beautiful selection of gifts on sale made by our wonderful 
pupils. 
 
We will be holding two non-uniform days and would be very grateful if you 
could donate any of the following items to help boost our raffle and tombola 
prizes and to stock our stalls 
 

 Friday 23rd November – Non uniform day for bottle donations 
and toys of a good quality 

 Friday 30th November – Non uniform day for chocolate 
donations and toys of a good quality 

 
Thank you so much in advance – we are always so overwhelmed by the level 
of generosity amongst our parents in support of the school. 


